
13. OPAWA/ST MARTINS PLUNKET TOY LIBRARY

The Board considered a report from the Community Advocate recommending that the Board support
an application from the Opawa/St Martins Plunket Toy Library to occupy the Beckenham Voluntary
Library in Sandwich Road after this was vacated following the opening of the new library on the old
Beckenham Service Centre site.

Members view the Toy Library as an appropriate use for the Beckenham Volunteer Library building,
and the Board therefore resolved that the Property Unit be asked to give full consideration to the
building being made available for the use of the Toy Library when determining its future use.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


